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Writing postcards from Marseilles at Meyer House Care Home

We are currently in the South of France on our virtual Nellsar Cruise here at Meyer House Care Home.
On Monday 21 June we enjoyed a nice day making, writing and sending our postcards back home.

Doreen concentrated hard as she cut around her pictures, all ready to glue onto her card.

We think they look amazing, and are sure our families will be so pleased when they come through the door.

Happy travels!
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